

IMPORTANT NOTICE: LIBRARY

28th September 2021

Dear Students,

In view of the current circumstances related to the Covid-19 outbreak & in compliance with the government's recent announcement, APU library operating hours will be from 8.30am to 6pm starting from 18th October 2021.

All books borrowed will be entitled for a longer borrowing duration and will have to be returned by 29th October 2021.

We encourage library patrons to fully utilise our online library resources which are accessible through our library website here.

If you have any question pertaining to library services, please contact us through Library Helpdesk and we will do our best to assist you.

Kindly follow the SOP strictly (especially physical distancing, the use of face masks, and limiting movements) set by the government when you visit us to ensure that everyone stays safe.

Thank you for your patience & we appreciate your understanding and co-operation during this trying times.

Stay Safe and Stay Healthy always.

Last Updated: 28th September 2021